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Photo Sophie Braccini 

Former Moraga mayor Ken Chew led his last council 
meeting Dec. 10. Chew served two consecutive 
terms on the Moraga Town Council but lost a re-
election bid in November. Public and private 
citizens paid tribute to Chew, who has given the 
town more than 11 years of voluntary service on 
the planning commission and town council. Contra 
Costa County Supervisor Candace Andersen 
presented Chew with a plaque and expressed her 
appreciation. He also received gifts and thanks 
from council colleagues and residents - including 
Cheng Liao, who offered a heartfelt thank you 
speech. Pictured are the 2014 Moraga Town Council 
and guest, from left: Dave Trotter, Phil Arth, 
Candace Andersen, Ken Chew, Roger Wykle, 
Michael Metcalf.  

 - S. Braccini 
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